A note on the lunch gathering held on 26 August 2005

On the 26 August 2005, at the invitation of Mr. Kenneth Kwok SC, Ms. Elaine Liu, and Ms. Carol Chen, a group of recent PCLL graduates had the honour of a luncheon welcome to the HKU Law Alumni Association. As delectable as the food was the meal was an opportunity to discuss, among other topics, the dual streams of the HKU PCLL inaugurated in 2004/05. With the course in the middle of a period of significant change, these informal chats represent the continued efforts and strong interest of the profession and alumni generally in its development. With disclaimers made and anonymity guaranteed, the luncheon invited and received welcome comments on the changes already made and to put forward suggestions for further consideration.

The readiness and initiative of those involved in arranging these informal discussions and candour of them is strong encouragement and incentive for those new members of the Association to contribute back to the HKU Faculty of Law. Those involved look forward to similar engagements in future.

Recent alumni who attended include Ms. Leung Yin Ting, Mr. Li Lu Jen Laurence, Ms. Magid Simmie Claire, Ms. Catherine Ho and Mr. Simson Chu. 










Simson Chu

